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W-02057 

MEMORANDUM FOR: WYO Principal Coordinators and NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM:	 Donald R. Beaton, Jr. 
Chief Underwriter 
Federal Insurance and Mitigation Administration 

DATE: August 12, 2002 

SUBJECT: Inspection Notices 

In our memorandum dated June 20, 2002, we provided copies of Endorsement Number One 
(Revised), which, beginning on October 1, 2002, must be attached to policies in Monroe 
County CID#125129, the Village of Islamorada CID #120424, and the City of Marathon 
CID#120681. 

This change, adding the City of Marathon to the community inspection procedure, requires a 
contact number at the city for those policyholders in Marathon who will be required to obtain an 
inspection prior to the renewal of their policies. Both the 6-month inspection notice and the 
reminder inspection notice should be revised to include the City of Marathon and telephone 
number (305) 743-0033. These revised inspection notices should go out to policyholders 
requiring an inspection in any of the three participating communities following October 1, 2002. 

If you should have any questions, please contact your Program Coordinator. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, and Government Technical Monitor 

Suggested Routing: Data Processing, Underwriting, Marketing 
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